MIRZA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED — //'—/-

CIN-L19129UP1979PLC004821

December 18, 2017

To

Surveillance Department
BSE Limited

Floor 25, P J Towers,
Dalal Street
Mumbai-400 001

Dear Sirs,

Kind Attn: Mr. Yogendra Daxini/ Mr. Jeevan Noronha

Sub: Increase in Volume
Ref: Your Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/2017-2018/213

With reference to your letter referred above dated December 18, 2017, we would
like to state that we have been furnishing information/ disclosures timely with the
exchanges and as on date there is no additional information to be shared or
announcement to be made by the Company, with the Investors pursuant to
Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, other than the information which
has already been disclosed to the investors. Hence, there is no concealment of

facts/information/disclosure at our end.

Further, whatever the increase in the Volume of Security of the Company is purely
due to market conditions and absolutely market driven and management of the
Company is no way concerned with any such volume increase.

Thanking You
Yours Faithfully

For MIRZA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

(Ankit Mishra)
Company Secretary
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